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Dear Parents/Carers,                                                                                               18/03/2024                  
 

Nursery Superhero Day 
 
In Nursery we have been learning all about superheroes this half term, and to finish off our topic – 
we need all of our super children to help solve a terrible crime that has been committed in our 
school!   
 
As part of our learning on Wednesday 27th March 2024 we ask that children come to school dressed 
in superhero costumes or bright colours (please do not send any toy swords/guns/weapons). 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The children will take part in lots of exciting activities on this day such as solving clues, a superhero 
dance, superhero crafts and exploring around the school grounds.  
 
We are hoping that this experience will provide the children with an exciting finale to consolidate all 
of their learning during this topic. All of the activities will be taking place at school during normal 
school hours. Please speak to a member of Nursery staff if you have any questions. 
 
Please note, this day is also the last day of term for Nursery pupils - we wish you all a restful break 
and return to school on Monday 15th April ready to start the new topic ‘How plants grow’. 
 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 
Ms Gentry 
EYFS Phase Leader 
 

Learning Together, Learning for Life. 
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